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Robert Heile

IEEE 802.15 WG Chair,
Sylvan Road

Waltham, MA 02451, USA

This letter will serve to advise the IEEE 802.15 Working Group of the IP statement by
Philips Semiconductors Inc. (hereafter “Philips”) relating to Philips’ Task Group 4 proposal.

Philips IP Statement for 802.15.4

Philips will, upon written request of any company (the "requester"), grant it a personal,
non-exclusive license on reasonable and non-discriminatory terms and conditions for only that
portion of any product that is fully compliant with the IEEE 802.15.4 standard, under any
existing, pending, and future patents owned or controlled by Philips, under which Philips is
free to grant licenses without the consent of or need to account to any third party, which patents
would necessarily be directly infringed by the manufacture, sale, and use of the product solely
because it is fully compliant with the IEEE 802.15.4 standard, provided that a similar license
under the requester's patents is made available to Philips and its affiliates (i.e. any company,
corporation or other entity which now or hereafter directly or indirectly through one or more
intermediaries is controlled by, controlling or under common control with Philips). An entity
shall be regarded as in control of another so long as it owns or controls, directly or indirectly,
at least fifty percent (50%) of the shares entitled to vote for the election of directors or other
persons performing similar functions.

If you have any questions, please contact Philips Corporate Intellectual Property at 580
White Plains Road, Tarrytown, New York, 10591 (phone: 914-332-0222).

Very truly yqurs,

Michael Schmitt
Principal Attorney
Philips Corporate Intellectual Property
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